
Join Us in Advancing Literacy! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to you as a valued member of our community to invite you to participate in 

our Library Textbook Donation Campaign. Our mission is to enhance literacy and provide 

essential resources for individuals of all ages. 

Many students and adults in our community lack access to the textbooks and learning materials 

necessary for academic and personal growth. By donating textbooks, you can make a significant 

impact on their lives and promote a culture of learning. 

How You Can Help 

• Donate any gently used or new textbooks. 

• Spread the word about our campaign to friends and family. 

• Offer your time as a volunteer to help organize the donations. 

Every donation counts, no matter how small. Together, we can ensure that everyone in our 

community has access to the materials they need to succeed. 

Please drop off your donations at [Library Name] or contact us at [Contact Information] for more 

information. We will be collecting books from [Start Date] to [End Date]. 

Thank you for supporting our mission to advance literacy in our community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Library Name]  

[Library Address]  

[Library Phone Number] 


